SCOULTON NEWS

Issue 107 - November 2021

Parish Council News

The Parish Council meetings have resumed in the Village Hall. The agenda is available a week before each meeting either from the website or by email from the Clerk.

Councillors are:

Mark Brown (Chair), Nadia Mobbs (Vice-Chair), Bernard Fox, Roy Potton, Colin Spinks (Chair of Scoulton Green Space Committee), Andrew Shingfield and Nigel Webster

All Councillors can be contacted via the Parish Clerk, Heidi Frary, hefrary@gmail.com or 92 Norwich Road, Barnham Broom Norwich NR9 4BU or their details are available on the website if you wish to contact them directly.

The Chair of the Parish Council is also the Editor of Scoulton News.

Useful information

The latest Government information for Coronovirus can be found at: https://www.gov.uk/coronavirus

Problems with roads – including potholes! Can be reported directly to Norfolk County Council using the following link: https://www.norfolk.gov.uk/roads-and-transport/roads/report-a-problem

Breckland Council are responsible for many issues which can be reported directly. Issues include flytipping, full recycling banks and road sweeping to name but a few! Please contact: https://www.breckland.gov.uk/reportit

WHAT DO YOU WANT AT YOUR VILLAGE HALL?

The Committee is keen to know what the Village Hall can provide for those who live in and around Scoulton.

At the present time a Coffee Morning is held every Tuesday morning from 10.00 to 11.00, and it is hoped that the monthly Saturday evening quiz nights will resume soon.

The Mobile Library visits the Hall car park at 10.10.am every Tuesday during the Coffee Morning.

There is a Petanque terrain that hosts a club on Monday evenings in the summer.

The Hall is available to hire for private events at a very reasonable rate.

What other events would you like to see? Would you like help?

Contact the secretary Tony Grover by email – scoultonvillagehall@gmail.com_or telephone 01953 483654

To book the village hall please call the bookings clerk, Kevin Stevens, on 01953 558734 or email scoultonvillagehall@gmail.com.
Follow us on facebook @ScoultonVillageHall